
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

In the light of COVID 19, MFEM wishes to advise that its offices will be following strict 

preventative measures as of  Wednesday 25th March 2020.  

We will be implementing reduced access to our offices therefore would like to encourage 

everyone to make an appointment by contacting the offices prior to visiting.  

Economic and planning – 29511 – mfem.budget@cookislands.gov.ck 

Treasury Management Division – 29511 – mfem.funds@cookislands.gov.ck 

Cook Islands Customs Service – 29510 – customs.enquiries@cookislands.gov.ck 

Revenue Management Division – 29365 – tax.info@cookislands.gov.ck 

Development Coordination Division – 29521 – development@cookislands.gov.ck 

Major Projects and Procurement -   29516 – mfem.mpps@cookislands.gov.ck  

Cook Islands Statistics Office – 29511 – stats.info@cookislands.gov.ck  

Social distancing will be implemented and good hygiene practices are required. Visitors are required to 

use the hand wash station located at the front of our office’s upon arrival and when departing our 

office. 

Stay safe during this time  

Garth Henderson – Financial Secretary  

MINISTRY OF FINANCE AND ECONOMIC MANAGEMENT 

Government of the Cook Islands 

Office of the Financial Secretary 
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